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https://www.westernline.org/parentresourcepage 

 

 
Updates for the Week of April 13-17, 2020 

 
 
Shelter in Place 
At RES, we care about you and your child’s safety.  We encourage each of you to follow the executive orders 
of Governor Tate Reeves and the CDC and stay home, wash your hands, and social distancing.  Please give 
us a call if you need assistance with anything.  
 
Building Closed/Office Hours  
RES hours of operation are Monday and Wednesday ONLY between 9:00 am and 12:00 pm.   We can be 
reached at (662) 335-4528. 
 
 
Accelerated Reader (AR) Questions  
If your child takes an AR test but it is not registering or showing progress, please let your child’s teacher know 
so we can make necessary adjustments.  We are aware that some students have been having an issue and 
we are correcting the issue when we are notified.   
 
Packets/Online 
Packets/Lessons for this week have been posted on the Parent Resource Page under the tab for “Assignments 
April 13-17”.  Teachers will continue to assign IReady lessons online.  If you need assistance, please call the 
RES office or send your child’s teacher a message.   PLEASE NOTE:  All paper packets should be kept at 
home until further notice.  
 
 
Parent Resource Page  
Please check our Parent Resource Page for all updates which will include information for students and parents 
during this time away from “the norm” of being in school.   
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email or message your child’s teacher through School Status or 
contact one of the RES administrators, Principal Young, daphne.young@westernline.org  or Assistant Principal 
Smutzer, heather.smutzer@westernline.org.  
 
 
Educationally yours,  

Daphne Young  

Daphne Young 
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